
DIRECT DEPOSIT AND E VOUCHERS 
 

Pennfield Schools pays employees on the 5th. and 20th. of each month.   We encourage all employees to 

have their pay deposited directly into their bank account via direct deposit.  If the 5th  is on a weekend 

we will pay on the Friday before, if the 20th  is on a weekend we will pay the Monday after.  In an effort to 

reduce the amount of paper waste you will not receive a paper copy of your pay information, it will be 

available online using the following directions. 

�​ Go to the Pennfield Schools website at www.Pennfield.net 

�​ Click on Staff 

�​ Click on Employee Services 

�​ Click on Online pay voucher 

�​ Or you can go directly to the site using this link - 

https://smart.resa.net/smartweb/Account/Login? 

 

This will take you to the Employee Access website.  Once there you will select the Pennfield School 

District in the drop down menu and then  (see image below) 

 

�​ If you have an employee ID and password, put the information in the required fields. and login.​
 

 

�​ If you do not have an employee ID and password, click “Click here to register”. 

�​ Follow the steps on the screen to complete a new registration, reset your password or reset your 

ID. 

http://www.pennfield.net
https://smart.resa.net/smartweb/Account/Login?


 

�​ You will be able to view your vouchers and, if applicable, view attendance history and view and 

record Professional Development. 

 

If you need assistance or have questions please contact Angela Biergeder at extension 5504 or 

biergeda@pennfield.net​  
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